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Welcome to our 
Summer 

Newsletter! 

Summer Term 2023 

Have you been working on 
your Skills? 

Independence Skills 
Focus 

Reliability & 
Responsibility 

Responsibility and reliability provide a 
sense of purpose as well as help create 
a positive environment for yourself and 
those around you. 

Things you can do to be responsible and 
reliable are: 

• Stick to plans and commitments 
once they have been arranged 

• Try to be less dependant on others 
and organise yourself 

• Be accountable for yourself and 
your actions 

• Be punctual and respect other 
people’s time 

• Clean up after yourself without 
being asked 

 



We are thrilled to announce that we have now moved to our 
brand new Bridge the Gap Malvern premises in Great 

Malvern. This is a safe and inviting space, including a chill 
out area to relax, play games and listen to music, a 

workstation to support learning and studying, and facilities 
to develop skills such as cooking and doing laundry.  

Our new address is: 7 Edith Walk, Malvern, WR14 4QH. 

Your transition coordinator will arrange an opportunity for 
you to visit our new premises if this is something you would 

like to do. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exciting News! 

Macmillan 
Coffee Morning 

This year we will be holding our Macmillan Coffee 
Morning, to help support people living with cancer, on 

Friday 29th September from 10.30 – 12.00. 
Anyone is welcome to pop in for a chat. 

If you are not able to come but would like to donate, you can at: 
https://coffeefundraising.macmillan.org.uk/fundraising/cm23030126 

We will be sending out coffee and cake hampers to all our 
students and families so everyone can join in, please send us 

pictures if you make cake at home! 

https://coffeefundraising.macmillan.org.uk/fundraising/cm23030126


We are very 
impressed with the 

progress our students 
have made this year. 
We are proud of all of 

you and your hard 
work deserves to be 

recognised. 

Keep it up! 

‘Driving Whiz’ Awards 
go to… 

         ML  

         LW 

         JB 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Social Superstar’ Awards 
go to… 

        SL 

        JS 

        LM 

BTGM Annual 
Achievements 

2023 

‘Work Experience Legend’ Awards 
go to… 

         AW 

         CB 

         JB 

‘Awesome Academic’ Awards 
go to… 

        CJ 

        MW 

        CB 

‘Improved Engagement’ Awards 
go to… 

          LS 

          OS 

          CF 
 



 

 
Receiving feedback is really helpful so that we can 

recognise what we are doing well, and work on areas 
that may have room for improvement.  

Enclosed is a questionnaire, with an envelope, to be 
returned to the Head of Centre. This can be completed 

confidentially if you wish. Thank you for your 
assistance with this. 

BTGM 
Parent/Carer 
Questionnaire 

Our Bridge the Gap Malvern 
website contains helpful mental 
health and wellbeing resources 

for students and families. 

Visit us at 
www.bridgethegapmalvern.com 

to find out more. 

Mental health 
& Wellbeing 


